
PAGASA ENGAGES SENATORIABLES DURING ELECTION FORUM BY PCAFI
Monday, 21 February 2022

PAGASA is an honorary member of the Phil. Chamber of Agri & Food 

Producers, Inc. (PCAFI) which held its online senatorial forum on 21 

February 2022. In behalf of PAGASA, Steven Cua was invited to ask them 

about their opinion on development of the cold storage industry, 

value-adding to produce and packaging/marketing of farm produce for 

supermarkets.
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